
Grange In Action Program 
The Grange In Action program is designed to encourage all Granges to be active in 
their communities and complete events or projects, no matter how large or small.  
Granges (Subordinate, Pomona, and Junior) who wish to be recognized at the 
2019 State and National Grange convention as a “Grange In Action” should 
complete the following requirements: 
• Submit a 1 page letter size with pictures and caption  of at least 3 various 

events/activities that the Grange either sponsored or assisted with from Dec 1, 
2018 to Sept 1, 2019  - anything over 1 page with be disqualified  

• The Grange Name, number and State must be on the front of the page 
• Granges that qualify for the 2019 Distinguished Grange award are not eligible 

for this recognition at the national level. 
• Entries should be brought to the State Grange Convention and turned in to the 

Membership Table prior to the opening of the convention on June 26, 2019.  
Entries will be made into a display of “Granges in Action” at the state 
convention.  Entries from the State Grange Convention will be forwarded by 
the State Grange to the National Grange for national recognition.  Your entry 
will not be returned. 

• Additional entries may be submitted for National Grange recognition should 
be submitted no later than September 25, 2019 postmark or electronic by 
midnight on September 25, 2019 

• Mail to National Grange, Attn. Loretta Washington – 1616H Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006 

• Email to Loretta Washington @ lwashington@nationalgrange.org  please put 
in the subject line for the email: Grange in Action report. 

• To be named a “State Grange in Action”, a State Grange must have at least 6 
Granges recognized as “Grange In Action.”    

• Some of the entries will be on display at next year’s National Convention. 
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